
YOUTH STORY
"One of my favourite memories from my time at the 
Greg Moore Youth Centre was the opportunity to go 
to Lake Lovely Water with the staff and youth. I’ve 
made so many connections with the staff and made 
lots of friendships. It was a great week that I’ll never 
forget!

A new program/activity I’d like to see at the GMYC 
would be a hiking group. The idea in my head is every 
other weekend or even once a month there would 
be a new place where we would go for a hike.

Some advice for adults in Maple Ridge is to just 
remember that the youth and young people are the 
future of this community, and to support us - youth 
voices matter."


